Amend the LDP to Development in North West Cardiff

North West Cardiff Group have organised a petition asking the the LDP to be amended to
delay development in North West Cardiff so that housing and transport aligns with the Metro
and proper consideration can be given to Cardiff Civic Society's plan for new, sustainable
communities.

Cardiff's Local Development Plan wastes a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to create a 21st
century city with modern public transport. Instead, it is rushing ahead with more urban sprawl
and no proper plan for transport and essential infrastructure. This is a disaster for new and
existing residents, for our Capital City and for SE Wales.

The LDP was started before the Cardiff Capital Region was established and before the Metro
was approved. The LDP must be amended to include these positive changes or it
will be out of date before it is adopted.

Please follow this link to sign the petition, then share it with your friends and neighbours



http://www.change.org/en-GB/petitions/cllr-ramesh-patel-amend-the-ldp-to-delay-development-in-nw-cardiff-so-housing-and-transport-aligns-with-the-metro-and-proper-consideration-can-be-given-to-cardiff-civic-society-s-plan-for-new-sustainable-communities?

